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Kirk Daehling 

Natural Soda LLC 

3200 CR 31 

Rifle, CO  81650 

 

Re: Nahcolite Project, Permit M-1983-194 Notice of Receipt, Technical Revision TR-42 
 

 

Kirk  Daehling: 

 

On May 3, 2019, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your Technical Revision 

application TR-42 and the required fee for the Nahcolite Project Permit M-1983-194, which is located in Rio 

Blanco County.  The revision requested addresses the following items:  

 

Addition of 14H-1V and DS-10 wells and associated well pads 

 

The Division is reviewing your revision submittal for adequacy.  The decision due date is scheduled for June 

6, 2019.  We will contact you if additional information is needed. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Amy C. Yeldell 

Environmental Protection Specialist 
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